
MARCH NEWSLETTER
ISSUED MARCH 1, 2022

RECITAL

March 1st- Tuition Due
March 5th- Costume Balance Due

March 7th- Late Tuition Fee Applied
March 18-20th- Competition Team travels to

Show Stopper Dance Competition
March 25th- CAPA items due

March 31st- Ads for Recital Booklet

 Recital will be May 21st at Whale Branch Early
College High School Performing Arts Center.
The tentative time for the show will be 4:00
PM. If your dancer will NOT be participating,

please let our office know ASAP. We will begin
collecting Ads for our recital booklet on March

31st.

This month our service project will be
donations to CAPA. A list of requested

items will be sent out. This service
project is for the WHOLE studio.

Donations will be due NO LATER than
March 25th. 

Upcoming Events

Tuition is due on the 1st of every month. A late fee of $15 will be added on the
7th of the month if tuition is not paid. If your tuition is not paid by the 15th of the

month, your dancer will not be able to dance until bill is caught up.

Tuition

MASK ARE
MANDATORY!

COSTUMES



Recital costumes will be ordered this month. The first
costume deposit was due on February 1st and the

balance will be added to your accounts by March 5th.
Costume prices are based on the age group and the
amount of dances that will be performed. Please see

the costume fee breakdown, which will give you a
rough estimate on what your bill will be.  

CAPA
Child Abuse Prevention Association

DISCOUNT CARDS
If you are interested in purchasing a discount
card to support our Competition Team, please

see our office.

March 5th
Summer Registration Opens 

June 4th
Season 3 Competition Team Auditions (SAME

DAY RESULTS) 


